
 
 

Victorian Notice to Mariners 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 

 

Australia – Victoria 

No. 073 (T) of 2024 

WEST BASS STRAIT PORT FAIRY 
 

Date: EFFECTIVE 20-2-2024 
 
 

Details: 
Dredge Operations 
 
Mariners are advised that the within the Moyne River Port Fairy, maintenance dredging will 
be conducted through the hours of 7.00 am until 5.30 pm. 
 
The operations will commence 20/2/2024 and conclude approximately 30/4/2024.  

 
Mariners are advised to navigate with caution when approaching the dredge vessel in the 
Moyne River, Port Fairy, and follow appropriate day shapes and lights attached to the 
operating vessel. 

 

Dredge operator can be contacted on VHF 72 for directions. 
 

 

AUS Charts and Publications Affected: 
AUS 141, AUS 349, AU439142, AU5FRY01 

 
 

Admiralty Sailing Directions, Australia Pilot, Volume 2 NP 14 
 

Victorian Charts and publications affected: 
Nil 

 
 
Further Notice: 
A further Notice will be issued 

 
Further Information: For further information contact Cameron Brown, Coordinator of the 
Port of Port Fairy, P: 0408 529 190, E: cameron.brown@moyne.vic.gov.au 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:david.mattner@moyne.vic.gov.au


MOYNE SHIRE COUNCIL 
PO Box 51 | PORT FAIRY | VIC | 3284 | DX 28402 


